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City of Castroville to Enter Stage One watering restrictions  
Stage One begins July 12, 2017 

 

Castroville, TX (July 12, 2017) – In keeping with the City of Castroville Water Management 

Plan, the City of Castroville has moved to Stage One watering restrictions.  

 

Stage One restrictions state that residents can water their landscapes once per week on their 

designated day, which is determined by the last number of the street address: if the last digit of 

the street address is a 0 or 1, water on Monday; 2 or 3 on Tuesday; 4 or 5 on Wednesday; 6 or 7 

on Thursday; and 8 or 9 on Friday. Those without a street address water on Wednesday. 

Sprinklers and irrigations systems are only allowed before 10 am and after 8 pm on the 

designated day.  

 

 

Visit the City of Castroville website (www.castrovilletx.gov) for more information. 
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